From: Dale Helvig

To: McLoughlin, Mark; Garcia, Nancy; Rivera, Felix; Nguyen, Ken; Ward 4 PC - Thai Viet Phan; Contreras-Leo,
Cynthia; Cano. Angie

Cc: Ridge. Kristine; Thai. Minh; Fregoso. Vince; Bernal. Sarah

Subject: 2020-05-26 Letter to Planning Commission [Item 3]

Date: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 4:22:01 PM

Dale Helvig
2536 N. Valencia St. Santa Ana CA 92706
714-541-7254  helvig_denny@msn.com

May 26, 2020

Chairman McLoughlin and Planning Commissioners
City of Santa Ana
Santa Ana CA 92702

SUBJECT: Proposed Construction of Service Station at 2230 North Tustin Avenue [Iltem 3]

This proposed project is located next to a pre-school that has been in business for over 30
years. Just like we learned asbestos and lead paint are bad, we know gas stations this close to
a pre-school is not a wise move.

Please deny this project.

Respectfully,

Dale A Helvig
Santa Ana Resident

cc:  Kristine Ridge
Santa Ana City Manager

Minh Thai
Executive Director, Planning

Vince Fregoso,
Manager, Planning
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